
AQUARIAN NEWSLETTER
 

VOL. 11| OCTOBER 26, 2019

 
10/28 ASA Starts
10/31 Halloween
11/4 Magician Assembly 1:30
11/4 PTO 5:30
11/5 School Board Meeting
6PM
11/11 Inservice/ No School
11/18 APC Meeting 5:45
11/19 School Board Meeting
6pm
11/28-11/29 No School
12/2 PTO 5:30
12/9 Science Fair Entry Forms
Due
12/16 APC 5:45
12/20 Inservice/ No School
12/23-1/3 Winter Break
12/6 Third Quarter Begins

 

Up Coming
Events

Lost and Found
Lost and found items are on display at the

intersection.  We will be donating any unclaimed
items this Friday.  Please stop by and encourage

your students to look as well.

Halloween

Halloween is this
Thursday.  Students

may wear their
costumes; however,

they may not be scary,
bring weapons, or wear

a mask. 

Facebook
Aquarian has a Facebook page!  We

post reminders, updates, and

PHOTOS.  Like and follow our page!

https://www.facebook.com/AquarianCharter/

School Board

Meeting 11/5, 6pm! 

 We need you!



It's Dark...Be Safe
Our daylight continues to decrease making
parking lot safety a top priority.  Please make
sure that you are extra aware of your
surroundings when coming and going.  Also, we
ask that you always use a crosswalk.

Tutu and Tie Tuesdays
This Tuesday is the last Tutu and/or Tie Tuesday!
 
Students can bring a dollar to buy a ticket.  They
can either cast their ticket in a bucket to earn a
chance at designing Mrs. Brittany's crazy hair or
they can cast their ticket to earn a chance to have
their hair styled crazy by a professional on crazy
hair day in November.
 
All proceeds will go to benefit cancer research.
 

Another fundraising opportunity is available through purchasing
new Aquarian spiritwear, created by Aquarian's very own Bret
Conner, owner and artist of Hulin Alaska Designs. If you visit
Hulin Design's website: https://www.hulinak.com/ you will see a
tab labeled Aquarian Charter School Merc. Bret has graciously
offered to donate $5 for each item sold back towards Aquarian
PTO to help support sixth grade camp.  After this newsletter, we
will have the link posted on the website instead of included
weekly.

New

Gear


